
Our nursery is now open 
for parents who need 
more space for their 
babies and toddlers. 

There will be no 
volunteers staffed in 

the nursery, so parents 
must stay with their 

children. 
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JOIN OUR PRAYER 
CHAIN

Pray for the 
needs of our 

congregation, or 
submit prayer 
requests and 
praise items! 

Head to our 
website and 

click on 
“Contact Us” and 

fill out a 
contact form. 

Or connect 
with our 

church office: 

prayer@deer 
parkchurch.ca

 THIS WEEK AT DPC

Sunday, July 4 Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary
Church Picnic & Relaunch Party, 11:30am 

DPC Field

Tuesday Young Adults Community Night, 7pm
DPC Fire Pit

Wednesday Grade 6-12 Youth, 7-9pm, DPC Fire Pit

Saturday Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am
Fireside Room

Sunday, July 11 Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary
Church Picnic, 11:30am, DPC Field

CHURCH STAFF
Rev. Ben Elliott

Lead Pastor

Rev. Don Tjart
Worship Arts &

Communications 

Rev. Andrew Rilling
Care & Community

Rev. Jon 
Van Koughnett

Associate Pastor of 
Families

Regan Fossen
Youth & Young 

Adults

Emily Maetche
Office 

Administration & 
Ministry Support

Josie Tuazon
Bookkeeper

Linda Redcalf
Custodian

DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED

THIS WEEKEND 
JULY 4:

1 John 2:7-27
Ben Elliott

Lead Pastor

Relaunch Weekend! 
One service 
@ 10:15am

Join us after the 
service for a church 
picnic and relaunch 

party. Bring your 
own picnic lunch and 

meet in the field!

Service @ 10:15am



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a connection 

card and dropping it in the yellow offering boxes in the foyer!
WELCOME 

TO DPC

Ministries (General) Fund Financial Update
Fiscal Year to Date (July 2020 - May 2021)

Actual Income: $797,247 Budget Income: $756,324

Actual Expense: $731,101 Budget Expense: $747,884

YTD Surplus: $66,147

* note: income includes $100k Alberta Health Grant

UPDATE FROM THE ELLIOTT FAMILY
Last week the Central District of the 

Alliance Church held their District 
Conference, in part to select a new 
District Superintendent, a role for 

which Pastor Ben had been 
nominated. The final decision of the 
District was ultimately not to select 
anyone for the role, and to instead 

install an interim District 
Superintendent and wait until 2023 to 
formally fill the position. All of which 

means that the Elliotts will not be 
moving to Ontario for this role, and 

Pastor Ben will continue to serve our 
church as Lead Pastor. 

From the Elliotts: Thank you so much 
to everyone for praying and walking 

along this journey with us. We are 
delighted to know that God has us 
right where he wants us to be, and 

that it is in a community as wonderful 
as Red Deer and Deer Park Church.

FAMILY NEWS
Please pray for Karen Matisz and her 

family, as her mother passed away last 
week at the age of 95.


